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Dear Co-laborers in Christ, 

  How thankful we are for your partnership in the Gospel for the past 50+ years!  Yesterday was our 53rd wedding 

anniversary, and we took a little stroll down memory lane as we remembered the faithfulness of God on so many 

occasions and through so many circumstances as only God can do.  You have been such a significant part of our journey! 

  The picture above is of the missionaries that participated in Frontier’s recent Missionary Conference.  There were 14 

organizations and 27 missionaries that participated.  The Theme was: ‘By All Means’ (I Cor. 9:22) 

  As the Missions Director, we spend a great deal of time, energy, and planning for this week long event.  Regular classes 

are suspended for the week so that the student body may focus fully on the challenges and privileges of the global 

outreach of the Gospel.  This is the fourth and final year that Wanda and I will spearhead this important event.  There 

were many individuals at Tentmakers and Frontier that used their gifts and time to assist us, and we thank them! 

  We host a 2nd Missions Conference next March, featuring 9 Church Planting/Church Revitalization organizations. 

  Fall classes at Frontier began in late August, and the student body, including our Interns, exceeded 200 students!  I am 

lead teacher in Biblical Analysis of Cults and World Religions, and Practical Relations in Missions.  I also assist in Pastoral 

Theology.  Wanda hosts 9 young ladies in a prayer group from Frontier, assists one day each week at TBM, and is a 

wonderful hostess for our overnight and dinner guests. 

  We are praying that next year (we both turn 75 in 2025!) will be the year that God will allow us to visit each of our 

supporting churches to give an account to you for our half century of ministry.  With the help of power point, video clips 

and personal stories, we hope to give you a more comprehensive look at what WE HAVE DONE TOGETHER WITH YOU 

FOR THE GLORY OF GOD!  We will contact you, or you can contact us to begin planning for these visits. 

   Wanda and I both had cataract surgery in the past 2 months!  We are thankful for improved vision   Medical technology 

is a wonderful thing! 

    We pray that God will lead and bless each of you as we approach the special Thanksgiving and Christmas seasons.  

Thank you for your prayer and gifts shared with us as we labor here at Frontier, training the next generation of servants! 

 

Fellow servants,  Ron & Wanda Thompson 


